IOCCG Data- Merging Workshop
10-11 May 2005 – Bethesda, USA
A workshop on ocean color data merging was held in Bethesda, MD, USA on May 10 and 11, 2005.  The workshop was sponsored by the IOCCG.  Watson Gregg (NASA/GSFC) and Paula Bontempi (NASA/HQ) chaired the workshop.  The participants were:
Jim Aiken, Plymouth Marine Laboratory
Ewa Kwiatkowska, NASA/GSFC
Stephane Maritorena, ICESS/UCSB
Hiroshi Murakami, JAXA/EORC
Frederic Melin, JRC
Claire Pottier, LEGOS/CLS
Simon Pinnock, ESA
The two-day event was marked by detailed discussions of merging methodologies in use and their strengths and weaknesses, and discussions on strategies for ocean color merging in the future.  The group emphasized merging global missions, such as MODIS, SeaWiFS, GLI, and MERIS.  All activities but one have involved L3 ocean color data, so it was considered important that missions produce L3 data, a recommendation that reinforces IOCCG Report #4.

Now begins the hard work of synthesizing and formalizing our discussions and recommendations.  An aggressive schedule for the working group was agreed upon:

May 10-11, 2005
Working Group Meeting

July 15, 2005

1st Draft Report (working group only)

Sep 30, 2005

Final Draft (working group only)

Dec 31, 2005
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